
ST. MARY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL, ISLEWORTH 

 

 

Dear Parents /Guardians,      22nd September 2016 

To support and enhance the Year 3 work on maps, we plan to take the children to the British Library 
for a free workshop entitled ‘Map Your World’.  3L will go on Wednesday 12th October, while 3M will 
go on Monday 3rd October.  The 90 minute workshop is a practical look at making maps, appreciating 

them as useful tools as well as works of art. 

We are travelling by bus and tube, so there will be no cost for the visit.  We intend to take 2 members 
of staff and would like at least 3 additional parent helpers to ensure maximum supervision of the 

children.  If you are able to help, please inform the class teacher as soon as possible.  

The children will need a packed lunch, preferably in a disposable bag, a drink (not fizzy & no glass 

bottles), school uniform and a raincoat if the weather is poor.  

Please note we will not arrive back to school until 4.00pm.  Please make any necessary 

arrangements for the collection of your child. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss F. Lloyd 
Class Teacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

3L Visit to British Library – Wednesday 12th October 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………… Year 3L 

I am able / unable to accompany the class to The British Library. 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Guardian 

Please return by Friday 7th October. 
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